
Year 1 - Miss Hall’s Class
Welcome

Welcome to Year 1! This is the start of KS1 where
children build on the skills they've developed in Early
Years and start to become more independent in their

learning. 

Who's Who
Miss Hall - Class Teacher

Mrs Freer - Learning Support Assistant (all day,
everyday)

Mrs South - Learning Support Assistant (Monday and
Tuesday)

Miss Woodier - Learning Support Assistant
(Wednesday - Friday)

Mrs Ruffle - Class Teacher (Thursday afternoons)

Important Information
Homework: Children are expected to read for 15
minutes each night with an adult, complete 20

minutes of Numbots each week and practise their
spellings each week too. Each half term, children

receive a COOL grid with activities to complete by the
end of the half term. 

PE day - Wednesday
Reading book changing day: Tuesday


